BN MASSACHUSETTS
HEALTH
CONNECTOR

Dear Member,

We apologize for the delay in sending out your Health Connector Enroliment Bill for your February
coverage. Because your bill was sent late, we've extended your payment due date for this month.
Please pay as soon as possible, but no later than February 10, 2017.

You will have coverage for the full month of February if you pay the enclosed bill by February 10,
2017. Please be aware that health insurers, doctors, and pharmacies will not show you as covered
in their systems, until your payment has been received and processed.

Going forward, your payment will always be due by the 23rd of every month.

Again, we apologize for any inconvenience this delay may have caused.

Sincerely,

Massachusetts Health Connector



